School of Grounds Management J
professional grounds
Summer Conference

Grand Rapids, Ml
August 6-7, 2018

.

~ supplier Opportunities Available

Vendor opportunities are available for the Professional Ground Management Society’s (PGMS) School of
Grounds Management Summer Conference taking place August 6-7 in Grand Rapids, Mich. Suppliers
will be able to exhibit on Monday, August 6 at Hope College from 10:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Attendees of
the event will include both regional and national green industry professionals.

Visit http://pgms.org/2017/10/14/2018-summer-conference/ for event details.
Supplier Registration:

Supplier Member Supplier Non-Member
On/Before July 6 $300 $450
After July 6 $325 $475

Supplier Registration includes:
e One Registration to the full conference.
e Company name/logo on printed materials
e Acknowledgment in PGMS’s national Forum newsletter and on the event page.
e Marketing materials distribution to all attendees.

To sign up as a supplier please e-mail, mail or fax the form below along with payment to:
PGMS
9 Newport Dr., Suite 200
Forest Hill, MD 21050
443-640-1031 (fax)

Please make all checks payable to PGMS.

Looking for enhanced marketing of your company?
Additional Sponsorship Opportunities are Available. For more information contact info@pgms.org.

Registration
Form



http://pgms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/2018-Summer-Conference-Registration-Form.pdf
http://pgms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/2018SummerConference-Registration-Form.pdf

